
5.1(a) 
From: Maureen Shragie   
Sent: November 26, 2019 8:55 AM 
To: Collins, Chad <Chad.Collins@hamilton.ca> 
Cc: Davenport, Alicia <Alicia.Davenport@hamilton.ca> 
Subject: The Hamilton Aviary 
 
Just wanted to let the city gov’t know that the Hamilton Aviary is a wonderful and unique 
part of Hamilton.   Exotic creatures like the birds/parrots that reside there are amazing 
and beautiful. The city is lucky to have such a wonderful educational attraction!   And 
the birds that end up there are lucky to have such a great caring safe place to reside.    
And I don’t just say that…I put my money where my mouth is and I donate monthly to 
help!! 
I hope the city continues to support and keep the Aviary going!! 
Thank you!! 
Maureen Shragie 

 

 
 




